
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Council 
Newsletter - Oct 2016 

School council at Whitehorse Manor Infant School  

A school council is a group of pupils who are elected to represent the views of their peers and to 

discuss ways to improve the school. Twice a year, every class in year one and year two elects a girl 

and a boy to represent their class on the school council. We discuss any ideas and suggestions to 

help make the school community a better place. In addition, the school council plays a role in 

working on projects to help the well-being of the children in our school. Both school councillors and 

playground friends should be good role models for other children at all times. 

 

 

 

 

 

Classes have been voting for new school council representatives.  School council members should be 

able to speak confidently in front of other children and grown-ups and be able to put forward 

suggestions and ideas.  The school council for the first half of the year is as follows:  

School Council 

Purple Mia and Leon 

Lilac Eugenia and Idris 

Indigo Shonelle and Philip 

Green Aliona and Dajhaun 

Yellow Tochi and Androme 

Jade Rana and Ashton 
 

Classes have also voted for the new playground friends who provide a visible presence in the 

playground.  Playground friends need to be friendly, helpful and good at playing with all children.  

Playground friends for the first half of the year are as follows: 

Playground Friends  

Purple Olivia and Travis 

Lilac Ariadne and Adam 

Indigo Christina and Gabriel 

Green Josephine and Jasmithan 

Yellow Lily-May and Bilal  

Jade Anastasia and Jordan 
 


